
The Department of Spanish and Portuguese  
at The Ohio State University Presents  

The 22nd Annual Ohio State University Congress on Hispanic 
and Lusophone Linguistics (OSUCHiLL) 

 
March 29-30th, 2019 

 
We are excited to welcome Dr. Anna Maria Escobar and Dr. Patrícia Amaral as keynote 
speakers. 
 
………………………………………………………..……………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
This year, the Annual Ohio State University Congress on Hispanic and Lusophone 
Linguistics (OSUCHiLL) welcome papers dealing with any aspect of Hispanic or 
Lusophone Linguistics, including but not limited to:  
 

• Variation 
• Sociolinguistics 
• Pragmatics 
• Phonetics 
• Phonology 
• Morphology 
• Historical linguistics 
• Psycholinguistics 
• Semantics 
• Syntax 

 
We also welcome papers that discuss creoles or indigenous languages of Hispanic and 
Lusophone countries. Talks will be allotted 20 minutes for presentation and 10 minutes 
for discussion and may be given in English, Spanish, or Portuguese. 
 
 
Please view our call for papers here https://linguistlist.org/issues/29/29-4744.html  
 

For more information contact: 
 

Luana Lamberti & 
 

Paloma Pinillos Chávez 
 

osuchill2019@gmail.com 
 


